
Important Update on Health Care Coverage (1095-C) 

Dear Team, 

We want to inform you about a recent change in regulations regarding the distribution of 1095-C forms 
for Affordable Care Act (ACA) reporting. Under the new guidelines, we are no longer required to mail 
physical copies of the 1095-C form to employees. If needed, you can access this form electronically 
through UKG. 

How to Access Your 1095-C Form in UKG: 
Please see the screenshot below for detailed instructions on how to locate your 1095-C form in UKG. 

We are committed to ensuring this process is clear and convenient for everyone. If you have any 
questions or need assistance, don’t hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this update. 

 

To Request a Physical Copy: 
If a physical copy of your 1095-C form is needed, please contact me directly using the information below: 

• Email: alunsford@verstlogistics.com 
• Phone: 859-379-1268 
• Address: 300 Shorland Drive, Walton, KY 41094 
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3 – Click on the 1095-C on the 
correct year.  2024 will populate 
once the file is completed. 


